Pre-School Newsletter

Our topic will continue with Minibeasts. The children will use magnifying glasses to look at
minibeasts and describe their features and place them into groups by size and colour.

Learning Intentions linked to class subject.
e Canyou name any minibeasts.
¢ What can you tell me about the bug you named.
e learn new vocabulary linked to topic.

The letter sound for the week is 'R’ looking forward to seeing the children's creations.

Thank you for taking part in the homework, the children take pride in seeing their work on display
and it promotes speech and language.

Thank you for your donations of fruit, and voluntary contribution towards the cost of snacks.

We have a child with a severe Nut Allergy at school, can you check the labels of the items that
you put into your children's pack lunch.

Look at this excellent website Tiny Happy People, it has lots of resources for parents to support
their children's learning and development plus lots more.

Dates for Diary
e 8th March - coffee Morning
e 17th March — 21st March - Rock Your Socks in support of the Down Syndrome Week.
e 19thMarch - Inset Day school closed. Will hold parent meetings with your child's
Keyworker.
e 21st March - School photographer
e 4th April - will be Easter Bonnett Parade.
e 7th April - Easter half term return to school on Tuesday 22nd of April

Mrs. Edwards, head of pre-school and nursery.
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams



